
 

Dear friends of Paul,  

We are writing to you as we understand that you are a valued friend of Rev Paul Winchester, our godfather. As you 

may be aware, he is turning a landmark 80 years old this April and we’d like to make a special photobook for him of 

all those who have played a lovely part in his journey so far, filled with photos and special messages from all the 

people that he really cares about.  

If you feel able to, please could you either email a personal message to be included, or print & handwrite one back 

to us on the template below, which can then be scanned/ posted back to us. It would be great if you could send along 

a photo of yourselves (with Paul if you have one, if not, just yourselves is fine) as a memory jogger and a nice visual 

printed next to your message. We are hoping that by the end of February we will be able to collate everything to 

have the book printed in time. 

Messages can be a special birthday wish, a prayer/blessing, an encouragement, a favourite memory you have of a 

time together with Paul or one of thanks if he has played a significant part in your life.  

Many thanks in advance for your support in making this a very special (TOP SECRET) gift. We are hoping that this 

book will be one he treasures highly and enjoys reading often. 

Best wishes,  

Philip & Angela x   

  

Reverend Paul Winchester turns 80 years old!  

Your help for a special gift is needed! 

 

 

 

 

Email: acs381@hotmail.com    
Postal address for handwritten messages and photos; 
Mr & Mrs P Smith, 10 Bridle Crescent, Bournemouth, BH7 6SJ 
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